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We would like to acknowledge and thank the original stewards of this land, the Coast Salish
people whose traditional territory North Vancouver School District resides on. At
Lynnmour/Xa7elcha we are grateful to the Skwxwud7mesh and salilwatat with whom we share this
beautiful land we live, learn and grow on together.

Library Update - from Ms Breeze

Scholastic Book Fair

We were excited to host a book fair in school again: the students
enjoyed browsing through the books and discussing their suggestions for the library as well as
doing some shopping.

Our student volunteers were a great help, especially with the after school shopping times.

We raised $750 in rewards for the school, which will be used to buy new materials for the library
and classroom libraries.

A huge thank you to all our students and families who supported the book fair both with their time
and their purchases.

Library Books

Next week, students will be bringing home reminder notices showing books that are overdue.
Please help students locate and return their books so that our school community can enjoy all the
resources we have to offer.

Thank you!

Ms.Breeze

Upcoming Important Dates to Note



https://cdn.smore.com/u/9a1b/73bfa020627d2391444275f16f8defa8.png

November 29-December 2 - Grade 6 Outdoor School

Nov 29-Dec 5 - donations accepted for Holiday Market

Dec 5 - Volunteers to organise the gym for market
December 6th- Holiday Market

December 9th - Reports Published

December 15th - Winter Concert (Matinee 1:15, Evening 6pm)
December 16th - School Wide Pajama DAY!

Calling on Volunteers! - Winter Market help needed

The family favourite Winter Market is back!! Anyone willing and able to volunteer for Dec 5th
between 8:30 and 2:30 to set up the market and Dec 6 to run the market between 8:30 and 4:30
please send an email to Analise Saely (analise.saely@gmail.com).

Even if you cannot commit to volunteering, you can still help out. The school will be collecting
donations of gently used household items to be sold at the market.

Please look for a communication from classes with more info.

You can donate new or gently used items:

Yes, please, donate: No, please, do NOT donate:
sports equipment H clothing

household items broken or soiled items
used / dirty stuffies
books and games l old electronics

homemade crafts & H food items
seasonal items

fOYs (new or almost new)

[ [ [ @ [

*Please, ONLY donate items you would buy yourself.
Avoid broken, dirty, and recalled items. Thank you!

PURDY's Order! PAC fundraising!

Four days left of our PAC Holiday Purdy’s fundraiser!

Prizes to the top three students once we surpass $5000 in sales!!
Order deadline is Monday, November 21 and pick up is Monday,
December 5 from 215 until 3 o’clock in front of the school.
Please your order here

Thanks for your support!!
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Health and Safety of staff and students

T'is the season! Staying home when ill (or when illness symptoms are present) is an important way
to get well faster! Coming to school and passing germs around negatively affects staff and
students in and around the school. We'd like to say that we will consistently have replacement
staff available, however the reality is that some of our staff have special skills that just can't be
replaced. In order to ensure that everyone can continuously attend classes and receive the help
they need, please be mindful of how your child is feeling and if they are well enough to come to
school to learn. Students who come to school while feeling unwell, are often unable to regulate,
learn and process information until they are well. The sooner they rest and re-cooperate, the better

for everyone!

Cindy Hudson

Cindy is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters




